UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20865-0001

August 19, 1997

MEMORANDUM FOR: Docket File

FROM Peter S. Tam, Senior Project Manager

Project Directorate I1-2 7 (/:FS:;:j:
Division of Reactor Projects - I/11 (:3/(/7Ci94:>.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: CATAWBA UNIT 1 - PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO PERMIT A NATURAL
CIRCULATION TEST (TAC M98728)

REFERENCE : Memorandum. T. E. Murley to all NRR employees. June 20, 1988
(NRR Office Letter No. 106. Revision No. 1)

The attached message was faxed today to Robert Sharp and Mike Kitlan of Duke
Power Company. The sole purpose of the message 1s to prepare Duke Power Company
personnel for a conference call. Wnile the staff may later formally communicate
all or parts of the same mescige, the message in its present form does not

constitute a formal request for information or represent an NRC staff position.
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